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Nuclear Laboratory Partners of Canada Honored to Begin 
Work at Canadian Nuclear Laboratories 
By Dennis Carr 

Speaking on behalf of everyone at Nuclear Laboratory Partners of 
Canada Inc., or NLPC as we call it, we are thrilled to be selected as 
the preferred bidder to manage and operate Canadian Nuclear 
Laboratories.  

All of us at NLPC, including our leadership team and additional staff 
from our parent companies, have been preparing to manage this 
transition in a way that minimizes the interruptions on CNL work while 
still allowing us to get acquainted with your work and better 
understand day-to-day operations across the various locations.  
 
During transition, we will work with AECL and CNL to find 
opportunities to be introduced to community stakeholders to begin 
establishing strong relationships and giving community members the opportunity to ask 
questions. 
 
In the coming months, we will communicate on our transition activities through our website 
(www.nlpoc.ca), all-staff meetings as appropriate, and transition bulletins like this one. 

Having worked other contract transitions in my career, I understand that a contract change 
brings the possibility of distraction from the current work scope. Safety is a non-negotiable 
priority for myself and NLPC more broadly, so I would encourage everyone to stay focused on 
the job at hand. We will be working closely with AECL and the CNL transition team during 
transition and will coordinate any onsite employee interactions with them. 

In closing, I want to commend the entire CNL workforce for the impressive and important work 
you have done to date. Canada deserves the best science that we can offer, and our local 
communities are depending on us to protect the environment where we all live and work. Your 
efforts are having an important impact now and for future generations, and I’m looking forward 
to joining you in CNL’s critical missions. 

Dennis Carr 
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